
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
        
         15th January 2021 
 
Re: Access to Oxford Owl ebook library  
 
Dear Parents,  
 
We are very lucky to be supported by ‘The Friends of Bramingham Primary School’ who have agreed 
funding to support children’s reading at home. This will allow staff to hear children read a wider range of 
appropriate texts over Teams. We are sure you will appreciate having some new books to read with your 
child, at a time when we can’t change them in school. 
 
As a school we now have access to over 600 titles in the Oxford ebook library and Letters and Sounds 
ebook library. You can access all of these titles using your child’s class login, which can be found below. 
Please click here to visit Oxford Owl and use your login. Login as a student.  
 
Usernames and passwords can be found in the letter emailed direct to you and are not published in this 
website copy. Please ask your teacher if you need reminding of the login details. 

 
You can enter any of the libraries to read the books, but we 
have the full collection of the Oxford Owl and Letters and 
Sounds library. 
 
Once you are in the library you can filter by age, level or 
series. Please ask your class teacher if you would like help to 
select an appropriate level book.  
 

In KS1 and Early Years, the teacher 
will be able to tell you the phonics 
phase your child is currently working 
on. 
 
When reading a book, there is a 
toolbar at the bottom that you can use 
to navigate through the book. Some 
books have activities you can 
complete after reading. These can be 
found above the book that you have 
open.  
 
We hope that you and your child enjoy having a wider, targeted, selection of books to read.  
 
Helen Bassett  
 
Community Lead  
Bramingham Primary School 

https://www.oxfordowl.co.uk/login?active-tab=students

